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LOYOLA UNIVERSITY OF CHICAG

63525 North Sheridan Road, Clucage, Hipiois 606,

James G. Keppler
Region III Director

Nuclear Regulatory Commission

799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

August 29, 1979

Re: 1IE Bulletin 79-19
Packaging of Low-level Waste for Trarsport and Burial

No low-level radioactive waste is generated in the Physics

Department, Loyola University of Chicago.

RRB/kf

Sincerely,
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Richard R. Bukre
Associate ProfeSsor and
Chairman of Physics

12-12570-08

cc: NRC Office of Insprction and Enforcement
Division of Fuel Facility and Materials
Safety Inspection
Washington, D.C. 20555
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